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PRESS RELEASE 

 

No. 522/2014 
 
Date: 30th September 2014 
 
 
The Department of the Environment announces the launch of the Kids 

Zone Section of the THINKING GREEN website and its new RECYCLING 

GAME. 

  

The Government’s vision for a sustainable future is a rich, diverse & healthy 

environment in Gibraltar for present and future generations to enjoy. In line with 

HM Government of Gibraltar's commitment to greater environmental awareness 

and a need for action locally, the Department of the Environment is proud to 

announce the launch of a new addition to the Thinking Green website, our KIDS 

ZONE. 

 

This section aims to provide our younger generation with a comprehensive 

selection of articles pertaining to all aspects of Gibraltar’s local environment. 

The information currently ranges from articles relating to our diverse biodiversity 

to online games encouraging greater environmental awareness.  Information will 

continue to be posted on a regular basis by the Department of the Environment 

in order to help our younger generation catch up on trending environmental 

issues. 

In addition, the Department of the Environment has created a new fun and 

educational recycling game that can be played by children and adults alike. The 

Gibraltar Recycling game aims to increase recycling awareness by means of an 

interactive game that informs the public on how to recycle items using the 

different coloured bins provided in Gibraltar. This game is available on the 
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Thinking Green Website [www.thinkinggreen.gov.gi] and can be played directly 

from your computer.   

Visit our THINKING GREEN website at:  www.thinkinggreen.gov.gi 

 


